
Health Recommendations for Public Events 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name/Organization] 

Subject: Health Recommendations for Upcoming Public Event 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

As we prepare for the upcoming public event scheduled for [Insert Event Date], we would like to 

share important health recommendations to ensure the well-being of all attendees: 

• Encourage attendees to wear masks, especially in crowded areas. 

• Provide hand sanitizing stations at key locations throughout the venue. 

• Ensure proper social distancing measures are in place. 

• Promote vaccination and provide information about local vaccination sites. 

• Regularly clean and disinfect high-touch surfaces. 

• Monitor health guidelines and update attendees accordingly. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community safe. Please do not hesitate to reach 

out if you have any questions or need further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


